
05/03/2023 

Dear MJMS Families: 

Below are a few updates for you. Short and sweet today! 

• Transportation Form: You all should have received information from Bart Barker regarding 
transportation for next year. Completing this form to pre-register for 2023-24 bus service will 
allow transportation to build more efficient routes over the summer. 
 

• Counseling Survey: Please fill out this brief survey so we can continue to improve our services 
to your students. We need your help enhancing and growing our program! Survey for 
Parents/Families: https://forms.gle/EesXxQ9AHeAxm3ck6 
 

• T-dap For Rising 7th Graders: Rising 7th graders, it is not too early to beat the rush and get 
your T-dap immunization so there is no delay in starting back next year. You can fax the form 
or email it to Nurse Monica (garciam@wcschools.com or the fax is 615-754-7566 ATTN: Nurse 
Monica). Please see attachment for complete information. Wilson County Schools will also 
honor any religious or medical exemption pursuant to T.C.A.§ 49-6-5001. 
 

• Chipotle Spirit Night: It’s TONIGHT! Please see the flyer on the last page. 
 

• Medication Pickup: The beginning pickup date for all medications, supplies, snacks, etc. is May 
11, 2023. Please only leave at school enough medication and supplies to cover through the end 
of the school year. All medications and supplies left at school after May 25, 2023, will be 
discarded by the nurse. A parent/guardian or adult designee will need to pick up medications 
and supplies. With the exception of inhalers, emergency epinephrine, and diabetic supplies, 
medications will not be given to students to transport home. No medications or supplies will be 
stored over the summer. You must speak with your school nurse to make arrangements for 
inhalers, emergency epinephrine, and diabetic supplies to be sent home with your student. 
They will be discarded if not picked up or alternate arrangements are not made. If your 
student will be participating in the summer learning program, it is your responsibility to ensure 
correct paperwork, medications, and supplies are delivered to the correct summer learning 
site. Medication will not be transported by school nurses to summer learning sites.  
 

Thank you, and Bear Pride in the Middle! 

Candis Angle 

 

 

Looking Forward: 

• Sports dates and times are on our website at www.wcschools.com/mjms  
• May 5 – 8th grade field trip – Sam Davis home (bring lunch) 
• May 9 – Band concert  
• May 12, 15, 17 – 7th grade field Trip 
• May 16 – 6th grade field trip 
• May 16 – Choir concert 
• May 19 – 8th grade day  
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